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A Message from Miss Smithson 

Francophone week! 

We all learnt so much during Francophone week. Each class studied a  

different French speaking country. Our week started with a delicious French 

themed breakfast and then we learnt so many facts about different cultures, 

flags and landmarks. 

This is my favourite photo of the week! The 
buzz and excitement for reading in school 

is amazing. Our children are so keen to tell 
us about the books they are reading and 

reaching bronze, silver and gold on the 
reading chart. I am extremely grateful for 

all the reading you do at home with your 
children and for writing such lovely  

comments in their reading records. Thank 
you so much for your support with this. 



We love our weekly PSHE lessons. This week, Ducklings and Robins discussed all the things 

they are good at. 

Maths week 

We enjoyed our shape learning during maths week!  

 

A huge congratulations to Mrs Crump 
and her family who are expecting  
their second child in May 2022.  

 
This is such wonderful news and we 

are incredibly happy for you all.  



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

W/C 15th November—Parents Evenings this week. 

18th November—Non-uniform day to support  

Children in Need. Donations welcome. 

 

19th November - Film Festival at Vue, York. 

 

2nd/3rd December—DT Days. 

 

3rd December—Non-uniform day for  

Christmas Fair tombola donations. 

 

9th December - School Christmas Fair.  
Please speak to Miss Smithson if you are willing to help with any 

preparations. 

 

17th December - Christmas Holidays 

 

3rd January—Bank Holiday 

 

4th January—Training Day 

 

5th January—Back to school 

Due to the school being on a trip on 19th 

November, we will have a Non-uniform day 

on Thursday 18th November to support 

Children in Need. 
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P.E. Kit 

Please can children have their P.E. 

kit in school every day. Teachers 

will send P.E. kits home at the end 

of every half term for washing. 

 

Thank you for your support with 

this.  

 

Covid guidance 

If any positive covid cases are  

reported within school, guidance  

requires the NHS track and trace to 

contact any close contacts and that 

communication should not be made 

from the school directly to parents. 

Many thanks. 

Extra-Curricular clubs 

We are delighted to share some of our 

planned clubs for the year. 

Autumn 2—Baking with Miss Bayliss 

Spring 1—Eco club with Miss Hill 

Spring 2—Forest School with Mrs 

Crump 

Summer 1—Art and Crafts with Miss 

Meadows. 


